
 
 
 
 

 
 

Listed below are the last days a member may be on payroll in order to receive a pension payment in 
the next payroll cycle. 

 
If you choose to work past a “Last Day on the Payroll” date, you will have to wait until the next payroll 
cycle the following month to receive your first pension payment. Your first pension payment will be pro- 
rated to include all of the time you were retired from last day on payroll to the date of the first payment. 

 

Last Day on Payroll First Pension Check 

December 20, 2022 January 31, 2023 

January 17, 2023 February 28, 2023 

February 14, 2023 March 31, 2023 

March 28, 2023 April 28, 2023 

April 25, 2023 May 31, 2023 

May 23, 2023 June 30, 2023 

June 20, 2023 July 31, 2023 

July 18, 2023 August 31, 2023 

August 15, 2023 September 29, 2023 

September 26, 2023 October 31, 2023 

October 24, 2023 November 30, 2023 

November 21, 2023 December 29, 2023 

December 19, 2023 January 31, 2024 
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